
Registration Deadline August 21, 2020 

 

 

Due to cohort size restrictions and to assist with planning, we have had to establish a registration cutoff 

this season. The last day to register will be August 21, 2020. If you have not already registered, please do 

so by this date! Friendly reminder that late fees go into effect on August 16, 2020.  

Please note if you are from our AA Draw Zone in New Sarepta or Devon and you wish to tryout for our 

AA teams (U13AA, U15AA, U16AA, or U18AA) you will need to email our AA Director before August 21, 

2020 to be added to the list. Please email AA-director@baha.ab.ca if you plan on attending the AA 

tryouts. As always make sure to work with your home association to ensure AA tryout forms are signed 

beforehand. 

 

I forgot to register and it is August 22, 2020, does this mean my child cannot play this year? 

Not necessarily. All registrations after August 22, 2020 will be put on a wait list. If we still have room in 

our cohort numbers, your child will be registered. If we do not have room, your child will remain on the 

wait list until we have room or until we have enough registrants to have another cohort. 

Is there a fee for the waitlist? 

No, if your child moves into a cohort then registration fees would be due. 

Why August 21, 2020? 

We need time to assess the situation and ensure enough time for our Ice Allocator to properly plan for 

the start of the season but also wanted to allow time for any last minute registrations. We know some 

families are having a tough time deciding and we understand! 

Please reach out to us if you have any questions and we will do our best to answer them and hopefully 

help you make your decision. 

 

We appreciate your understanding! 

BAHA Board of Directors 
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